
Dear Mr. Colmery,  
  
I am writing this reference letter to highly recommend Tom Tovarnak, a recruiter whom I had 
the pleasure of working with recently.  
  
As a dentist, I have worked with several recruiters over the years, but I can confidently say that 
Tom stands out from the rest. From our initial interaction, Tom impressed me with their 
professionalism, attention to detail, and excellent communication skills. They took the time to 
understand my personal needs and requirements and presented me to a professional 
opportunity that matches all of my needs.  
  
Throughout the recruitment process, Tom provided timely updates, arranged interviews, and 
assisted with salary negotiations. They were always available to answer our questions and 
provided valuable insights that helped me make informed decisions.  
  
What I appreciate most about Tom is their dedication to delivering results. They go above and 
beyond to ensure that both Forge Specialties and I were satisfied with the outcome, and their 
commitment to excellence is evident in every step of the process.  
  
I highly recommend Tom as a recruiter for any dental professional searching for a new 
opportunity. Tom’s professionalism, expertise, and exceptional service make them an asset to 
any team.  
  
Sincerely,  
Dr. Nabil Moussa   
Forge Specialties Partners  
 


